
From: bennettsull@yahoo.com <bennettsull@yahoo.com>
To:  

Date: 3/28/2017 6:11:31 PM
Subject: Protection for our children ~ Website email from Lorraine Bennett

Lt. Governor Bryant, Dear Public Servants, As a woman who defends the life of our pre-born and 
born children, I beg our Legislators to stop any funding for abortions and especially those that 
dismember these precious children. The horrible pain and torture they must suffer. It must end. We 
must hold life as the sacred gift it is. Please hear our pleas. God Bless the work you are called to do 
and the responsibility you carry. Lorraine Bennett Lorraine Bennett
 

Lorraine Bennett
 
2129 Willow Creek Rd
 
Effingham, SC 29541
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